


Brundall Parish Council Land Management reports to be considered
Name of organisation/group:  Cremer’s Meadow

Date:  19th May 2022

	Highlights for sharing
· The Tree Wardens visited the site and gave us some useful recommendations. They have also offered some training and hands on work which we are grateful for. A written report will follow. There are likely to be some trees which will need a tree surgeon to do some work on. Once we receive the report, quotes will be sought and a report back to LM made.
· We had hoped that there would be some work progress to report on the sluice but that is now due to commence on Monday. Hopefully I will be able to give a positive report at the LM meeting. The site will be closed during that time.
· I gave a talk to the WI about Cremer’s for which a donation of £25 was made. This has been transferred to the PC account
· Planning is in place for the Orchid Day on 18th June.



	Issues you wish Land Management to discuss

The barn door has received a safety notice and will need replacing. Sharon is seeking quotes for this work. I hope to have an indicative cost by the LM meeting but it is likely to require 3 quotes.

We have agreed to accept our usual help from Bure Valley Conservation and BADCOG for our annual Cut and Clear in September. This will require the usual donation. The Central England Co-op has already indicated that they will supply ingredients for the lunch. 


	Help requested from within Land Management groups









